











Dear Parent/ Carer,

We are pleased to inform you that KS1 have been offered the fantastic opportunity to take part in the Sounds4Christmas concert at the Drill Hall, Great Yarmouth.

The concert will be held on Tuesday 6th December at the Drill Hall starting at 6pm. Children will need to be escorted to and from the venue and will be required to wear full school uniform. More details about timings and tickets will follow soon.

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting opportunity, please return the following slip **by Friday 4**th **November**. As there are limited spaces, this event will be a first come first served basis, so please return your slips as soon as possible.

Please note: We will be unable to control the use of cameras and video recordings taking place at this event.

Kind Regards, Miss Brooks

Sounds4Christmas Concert

I give permission for my child to attend the S Hall, Great Yarmouth.	Sounds4Christmas concert on Tuesday 6 th December at the Drill
I understand and give permission that my ch	ild may be photographed or videoed during the event.
Child's Full Name:	Year Group:
Parent/Carer Name:	Signature:



Set Sail for Success

